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California Building Industry Association Celebrates  

Assemblymember Buffy Wicks as 2024 Legislator of the Year  
SACRAMENTO – The California Building Industry Association (CBIA) is proud to 
announce that Assemblymember Buffy Wicks, representing District 14, has been named 
the 2024 Legislator of the Year. This award honors her exceptional leadership and 
commitment to advancing policies that promote effective solutions for Housing for All in 
California. 

“California’s housing shortage is one of the most urgent issues our state faces, and 
Assemblymember Buffy Wicks has been a true champion for solutions that balance 
community needs with our mission to support the homebuilding industry,” said CBIA 
President and CEO, Dan Dunmoyer. “We are honored to present her with this award in 
recognition of her impactful work on housing in the California State Assembly.” 

For more information, please visit: cbia.org. 
 
About The California Building Industry Association  
The California Building Industry Association represents thousands of builders, 
developers, contractors, and industry professionals across the state. Dedicated to 
promoting the highest standards in the construction industry, CBIA advocates for 
policies that support affordable housing, sustainable development, and economic 
growth.  
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